SUNSHINE NOTICE

TOWN OF INGLIS - Sunshine Notice

One or more Commissioners may be in attendance at the IRC Meeting ......... The meeting is to be
held at the Town of Inglis Commission Room, 135 Hwy 40 W FL 34449 on Monday, March 17, 2025,
at 6:00 p.m.

Posted on the Town Board and Savvy Citizen on 03/12/25.

According to Florida Statute 286.011, also known as the "Sunshine Law,"
commissioners can attend social events together, but they cannot discuss
official business matters at those gatherings if the topics are likely to come
up for a vote at a future commission meeting; essentially, any discussion of
official business at a social event between commissioners would need to be
held in a public meeting to comply with the law.

Key points about the Sunshine Law and commissioners at social events:
» No official business discussion:

Commissioners can attend social events together, but they should avoid discussing
any matters that might come up for a vote at a future commission meeting.

e Public notice requirement:

If a gathering of commissioners could be considered a "meeting” due to discussion
of official business, it would need to be held with proper public notice.

» Intent to avoid conflicts of interest:
The Sunshine Law is designed to ensure transparency and prevent situations where
commissioners could make decisions behind closed doors.




